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We’re now in the final stretch of the semester, with only a few more
days left until the end! 24-Hour quiet hours begin at 9PM tonight in
all residents halls so students can focus on completing assignments
and preparing for their exams. Residence Halls will close this coming
Thursday, May 16th at 7PM and your student should plan to be totally
moved out before this time. Graduating seniors should plan to move
out after commencement by 5PM on Saturday, May 18th. All students
should be sure to follow the closing instructions that have been
posted on bulletin boards and flyers around the residence halls and
emailed to students directly about moving out, preparing their
rooms, and checking out. Please also take note of these important
upcoming dates for your student: 

Friday, May 10th: Deadline to sign up for Summer Housing. The
cost is $1,500 for each 7-week term.
Thursday, May 16th @ 7PM: Residence Halls close for all
students, except for graduating seniors and approved summer
housing residents. 
Sunday, August 25th: Returning Student Move-In for Fall 2024
semester. RAs, Peer Leaders, Diversity Ambassadors, and Fall
Athletes should consult their supervisor or coach for their fall
move-in information.

On behalf of the Residential Life and Housing Team, we wish you and
your student a joyful and relaxing summer and we look forward to
welcoming returning students back for the 2024-2025 academic year
in August!

ResLife Important Information



Congratulations to all for making it through another school year! We especially want to
congratulate and send best wishes to our graduating seniors who have worked so hard to get
to this point. Although many students are looking forward to a summer of rest and relaxation,
we know that not everybody treats summer vacation as a break.
  Students who are enrolled in summer-term classes have a fantastic opportunity to get ahead
on credits and take some amazing classes. On the other hand, summer courses come with their
own challenges. Here are some tips to help students get the most out of a summer class.

1.Prepare. 
By the end of the school year, many students have carved out a place on campus or at home
where they can go to get their work done without distractions. This is just as important in the
summer. Students should make sure that they have access to a space with reliable Wi-Fi where
they can attend their Zoom classes and get coursework done. 
It’s also a good idea to take a look at the course in Blackboard before it starts so that students
are familiar with the layout and where important documents like the syllabus and course
assignments are located. These courses cover a lot of content in a very short amount of time,
so knowing where everything is can prevent students from falling behind.

2.Schedule around classes. 
It can be very easy to enroll in and commit to a summer class when students are already on a
roll during the school year. That commitment can get a lot harder to stick to when vacation time
actually sets in. Distractions like vacations, work, family, and friends can push summer classes
onto the back burner. Making summer courses a priority can help. Ways to do this might
include setting alarms, using a planner, or making the class(es) a part of everyday discussion. If
students need to miss a class due to an unavoidable circumstance, they should keep the lines
of communication with their professor open and try to stay on top of any missed work.

3.Use available resources. 
Even though most summer-term courses are online, and many students are home during the
break, college resources are still here! Tutoring and writing coaching are absolutely still
available, but in a more limited capacity than during the school year. Students should email
wasc@nec.edu to inquire about scheduling appointments over the summer. If WASC services
are not available (during evening, weekend, or holiday hours), students can access BrainFuse,
a free 24/7 online tutoring service, by clicking on “Tools” on their Blackboard homepage.
We hope that these tips help students and families towards a successful summer term. We at
the Writing and Academic Support Center wish you all a wonderful summer and look forward to
welcoming our students back in August!

Tips From the Writing and Academic Support Center
for Success in Summer Term Courses 

mailto:wasc@nec.edu


NEC Business Club is growing and engaging more students with great activities
this semester!

Under David Novotny’s leadership, the NEC Business Club has grown from 5 to 20
members and is setting records with new and exciting activities! The Club

organized a campus wide panel with successful alums: Spencer Marzouk (CEO of
ThinkLP), Stock Broker, David Pilla, and Investment Associate Ryan Walsh, that
was well attended and enjoyed. Spencer Marzouk went on from NEC to get his

MBA from Harvard Business School, which inspired members of the Business Club
to arrange a tour of the Harvard Business School with former NEC Business
Professor Michele Jurgens who is now with the Harvard Business Review.

Several social events at the NEC Pub were held with themes of sports betting and
stock trading; and the club attended a Manchester Fisher Cats minor league

baseball game in Manchester, New Hampshire. Club advisor Professor Emeritus of
Business Tom McGrevey held several his Lift Method Meditation guided

meditations for students and other faculty and staff which teach how to generate an
all-natural high sensation that can relieve anxiety and restore clear thinking, even

in the middle of high stakes or emotionally charged situations. Students have said it
has noticeably helped with tests and presentations.

It was a great semester! Elections and planning have begun for next year!

Dr. Carrie Colbert, Associate
Professor of Business
Administration at New

England College, has been
selected as a regional
recipient of the 2024 

NEC Business Club

Dr. Carrie Colbert Wins ACBSP
Teaching Excellence Award

ACBSP Teaching Excellence Award. Each year,
the Accreditation Council for Business Schools

and Programs (ACBSP) celebrates excellence in
teaching by recognizing faculty members who go

above and beyond in their dedication to
students.

 

https://www.nec.edu/news/dr-carrie-colbert-wins-acbsp-teaching-excellence-award
https://www.nec.edu/news/dr-carrie-colbert-wins-acbsp-teaching-excellence-award


Four Methods students receive their journals courtesy of Dr. Morris as they have now
completed the Gateway requirements set forth by the State of NH Department of Education
and are ready to enter their culminating field work of student teaching in the fall. One more stop
until they are licensed educators! 

Education Department

Happy Spring! While the Spring Semester is concluding, Academic Advising continues to
support students throughout the Summer. There are two opportunities for students to

enroll in Summer courses. Our Summer I Term will run Monday, May 20 – Sunday, July
7, and our Summer II Term will run Monday, July 8 – Sunday, August 25. These courses

are a great opportunity for students to boost their GPA, get ahead in credits, or take a
class that may already be full for fall semester! 

Students can contact us at advising2@nec.edu for more information and registration
assistance.

We hope you all have an amazing Summer. Congratulations to our 2024 graduates!

Academic Advising

Commencement Information
https://www.nec.edu/commencement

Saturday, May 18, 2024, at 10:00 a.m.
The Simon Green

98 Bridge Street, Henniker, NH 03242

mailto:advising2@nec.edu
https://www.nec.edu/commencement


Blind Date With A Book

 Danforth Library, in partnership with Res Life, took part in the River Day festivities this year by hosting
Blind Date with a Book. Students took free books with only a few words’ description and got to be
surprised by what was inside. We’re proud to report that only one book remained by the middle of the
afternoon!

Congratulations 2024 NEC Shark Tank Winners!

1st – David Novotny 
2nd – Jack Herron 

3rd – Sheresse Melton

Thank you to the 2024 NEC Shark Tank host, judges, and student event
team!

Shark Tank Host - Ed Royer
Judges - Cynthia Burns Martin, Tom McGrevey, Matt Ruckman



.

https://new-england-college-store.myshopify.com/


A Message from Mentoring Program
 It's here...the moment you and your graduating student have been waiting for!
CONGRATULATIONS!  Commencement will be held on May 18th and it is as much your
accomplishment as your child’s. The sacrifices you’ve made along the way have made the
realization of this dream possible. However, before that walk across the stage can take
place, a few "minor" details such as finals must be completed! Focus and motivation are
challenging for all students at this point in the semester. The sun is shining, the campus is in
bloom, and thoughts of summer are interfering with setting aside sufficient time to study
and finish remaining projects and assignments. Remind your student that this is NO time to
procrastinate because there is no time left! Encourage them to schedule study/homework
sessions into each day, practice healthy self-care, and use academic support services to put
finishing touches on that all-important thesis or research paper. Seniors: celebrate reaching
this significant milestone (while still getting work done!) as we send you off with best wishes
for the next adventure. Returning students: we look forward to seeing you in August for the
start of the 2024-25 academic year. Parents, if you have been considering enrolling your
student in the Mentoring Program, don't wait to reserve your spot with Director of
Mentoring Erin Brooks (ebrooks@nec.edu). We're here to help! 
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